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Hello NIA, 

I hope everyone is staying healthy with the new wave of Covid.  We were 
planning busily with District 23 to host in person today. The decision to put 
safety first was made, so in person is on the backburner for now. Thank you 
District 23 for your willingness to step up and host. I’m sure there will be 
another opportunity in the future. 

Rob and I are preparing for a wonderful rotation, and I am ready to serve in 
whatever capacity I’m needed. 

I have been preparing to be the liaison to Districts 22 and 23 for the 2023 
Spring Conference. We will meet on January 22nd to begin the process. 

Looking forward to working with our new Conference Committee to put 
together some hosting workshops to make bids less stressful in the future. I’m 
hoping this will help more districts step up to host confidently.  

 

In Service, 

Dawn B. 

NIA Panel 72 Alternate Chair 


